
Digital Marketing Design

The client was seeking a solution for their holistic 
marketing needs.

Our Solution

1. Designed website new sections, and provided site 
maintenance. Developed print material such as 
brochures, �lyers and presentations for Sales & 
Marketing. Product Interwoven “TeamSite” was used 
for publishing content and for centralized version 
control. OpenDeploy was used for replication of 
content on staging / production servers. 

2. Revamped the client’s Web site with fresh new 
content and sections. Prototyping of windows, story 
boarding, graphic design, layout, documentation and 
templates were created for this new look of the 
website. 

3. Provided monthly design, graphic and content 
maintenance on existing site. 

4. Developed, implemented and maintained the 
existing consumer site. Open Deploy 4.2.1, JSP, 
HTML, DHTML, Visio, Power Point, Quark press, 
Adobe Acrobat, Free Hand, Adobe Illustrator. 

5. Created presentation using Flash and Power Point 
describing how to use the health lynx card. 

6. Created advertisements using Flash promoting the 
client’s new product. 

7. Designed client’s intranet converted forms from 
hard copy to soft copy. Converted the company 
handbook to electronic form. 

Our Approach
The technical evaluation of this phase focused on 
two key elements; �irstly, the front-end view and 
the second is the backbone system. The front-end 
view represents the initial and subsequent 
interactions that the client will have on the site. 
The backbone system refers to the analysis of the 
applications, the database, the e-mail support 
application, the security architecture and the 
infrastructure to be able to recommend 
enhancement and improvements.

Specific Tasks Included:

1.Analysis of the initial business requirements. 

2.Review of the Site to determine functional speci-
�ications and Review initial capabilities. 

3.Review and analyze the infrastructure environ-
ment to include the selection of system software, 
hardware, middleware, networking, server utiliza-
tion and capacity. 

4.Evaluation and Determination of Objectives, Wish 
list and Critical Success Factors 

5.Analysis of the Core and Related Processes and 
Process Steps 

Contact us today to discuss your consulting needs:

Wability| info@wability.com | 212.461.2142


